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Shawnna Rule

From: Todd Hellrigel
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2025 9:38 AM
To: Shawnna Rule
Subject: FW: resignation letter

 
 

From: Rhonda Fisher <fisher@midwestcentral.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2025 8:10 AM 
To: Connie Matthews <cmatthews@midwestcentral.org>; Todd Hellrigel <toddh@midwestcentral.org> 
Subject: resignation letter 
 
Wednesday, February 19, 2025 
 
To: Dr. Hellrigel and Members of the Midwest Central School Board,  
 
Effective at the conclusion of the 2025-2025 school year, I would like to submit my resignation of my 
duties as a Reading Interventionist.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to continue teach in the district, as it is my passion.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rhonda Fisher 


